
 

 

Street trading Licence 

Darling buds of Wilburton 

25/02123 

 

Dear Lin, 

Thankyou for your email regarding our telephone conversation, may I draw your 
attention to the point regards clearing the bushes, this was our intention to create a 
parking bay in the lane to enable a stopping space. The area would be cleared and dug 
out and suitable hard core base put down. The area would be 10 meters long and 2.6 
meters in width providing a substantial stopping area that would be sign posted 
“parking for flower stall”. 

 

 



 

 

 



 

The current width of the lane is 6.1 meters, (although the width of a road will depend on 
purpose and location, rural road are generally 5.5- 6 meters) 

 

 

 

As you can see from the above images this will provide a better line of sight for traffic 
entering the lane, as the area opposite is cleared and of a similar size (see Below 
Images) 

 

 



 

 


